This letter simply informs your insurer that you have sold a car and no longer need it covered on your policy.


1234, Main Street
Bangalore

05 April, 2005

<Recipient Address Goes Here>

Hello,

Re: Policy No. <Policy number>

Please be advised that I have recently sold the <model year> <make and model> which was insured under this policy of insurance. The sale of the car was final on <sale date>. I would, therefore, appreciate it if you would please remove this vehicle from my policy.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Tony


Encl: <List of enclosed items goes here>

